Ref: Sec/SE/ 534/17-18

22" September 2017

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd., National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 5th Floor, Exchange Plaza

Dalal Street Bandra (East) ,

Mumbai- 400001 Mumbai — 400 051

Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub: Revised Intimation of Trading Window Closure

This is to inform you that the Trading Window of the company shall remain closed from the
opening of business in Stock Exchanges on 27™ September, 2017 (Wednesday) to closing of
business in Stock Exchanges on 09" November 2017(Thursday).

Request you to kindly take the same on your record.
Thanking you.

Yours Faithfully,

Ramesh Periasamy
Company Secretary




